GALWAY CITY

e. info@galwaycityonice.ie

tel. 091-394504

Monday, November 14t

It is with deep regret that, due to circumstances beyond our control, Galway
City On Ice will not be able to operate an ice rink in Galway this year.

We would like to thank our wonderful customers and staff who have
supported us over the past four years and we hope to be back, bigger and
better, in 2017.

For those who have already booked tickets for the rink we would like to offer
you the opportunity to skate at either of our rinks in Dundrum on Ice or
Swords on Ice in Dublin or avail of a full refund, including any booking fees.
We will be able to process these refunds from Monday evening onwards.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Yours sincerely,

Jason Williams,
Galway City on Ice

Dundrum Promotional Leisure Activities Ltd T/A Galway City on Ice.
3300 Lake Drive, Citywest, Dublin 24.



